
	 	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	 	

Dear	 Dean Geller 

I am	 writing today to clearly state I do not believe a union is necessary for the
University of Tampa. 

I	have	had 	the	privilege	of 	being	an	adjunct	professor 	at	UT	for 	eighteen	years 	and 
look	forward 	to 	working	for 	this 	great	 institution	in	the	future. 

Sincerely. 

Gregory	Matics,	MA
Adjunct Professor 




